
Vaccination Rates - Respiratory Illnesses 

Mrs PETRUSMA question to MINISTER for HEALTH, MENTAL HEALTH and 
WELLBEING 

Given we are now in winter, we are all seeing instances of winter and respiratory 
illnesses on the rise, which is bringing some fear and anxiety back into our 
communities. On behalf of the older and vulnerable Tasmanians in my electorate of 
Franklin, I wish to ask for more information on what plans and strategies are in place by 
the Tasmanian government to help protect our most vulnerable. What is being done to 
protect Tasmanians by encouraging and maximising vaccination rates, particularly for 
COVID-19 and influenza? 


